HERUM CRABTREE BROWN

Atrtorneys At Law
Karna E. Harrigfeld
kharrigfeld@herumcrabtree.com

REQUEST FOR HEARING

February 8, 2008
VIA FACSIMILE and OVERNIGHT MAIL

Mr. Jim Kassel, Chief -
Hearing and Special Projects Unit o oo
Division of Water Rights S
State Water Resources Control Board :
1001 I Street, 14th Floor o
Sacramento, California 95814

Re: West Side Irrigation District/Water Right License 1381 (Application 301)

Request for Hearing on Notice of Proposed Partial Revocation
Your Ref: KDM:301

Dear Mr. Kassel:

West Side Irrigation District (“District”) received the State Water Resources Control
Board’s (“State Water Board”) Notice of Proposed Partial Revocation (“License Revocation”),
dated January 25, 2008, regarding the District’'s water right License 1381 (Application 301).

The District hereby formally requests a hearing before the State Water Beard on
this proposed License Revocation. Due to the amount of evidence required for submittal
and the length of time to prepare for this hearing, we request that the State Water Board
not schedule the hearing for at least nine (9) months from now.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Very truly yours, .

\

KARNA E. HARRIGFELD
Attorney-at-Law

KEH:md

ce: West Side Irrigation District

020 West March Lane Suite B100 Stockton, CA 95207
* Tel 200.472.7700 ¢ Tax 209.472.7986 ® Madesto Tel. 209.525.8444
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